NEWMAN LAKE FIRE & RESCUE
Spokane County Fire District No. 13

Minutes for December 19, 2024
NLFR Family Winter Festival

CALL TO ORDER

The Board of Fire Commissioners of Spokane County Fire Protection District No. 13 attended
the Newman Lake Fire & Rescue Family Winter Festival held at Station 1, 9324 N Starr Rd,
Newman Lake, WA 99025 on December 19, 2024 at 6:00 PM.

ROLL CALL
Commissioners attending the NLFR Family Winter Festival include: Commissioners Eileen
Weyrauch, Teresa Phelps, and Ben Kaiser

NLFR FAMILY WINTER FESTIVAL
The NLFR Family Winter Festival began at 6:00 p.m. in Station 1 apparatus bays. All
commissioners, staff, volunteers, and their family members were invited to attend.

No public funds were used to purchase food or beverage for the NLFR Family Winter
Festival. The NLFR Family Winter Festival was not a public meeting. No district business
was discussed or conducted, and no decisions were made.

ADJOURN
Attendees left the NLFR Family Winter Festival at varying times between 8:00 p.m. and
approximately 9:00 p.m.
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Robin Harbin, District Secretary Date
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